
 

 

 

 

Edmonton CoSA strives to reduce the risk of future 

sexual victimization of any person by providing 

community-based support to individuals who have 

recently been released from prison for sexual 

offences. We rely on volunteers to be apart of 

circles of support that assist these individuals with 

positive social supports and personal 

accountability.

If you are interested in volunteering or learning 

more about CoSA, please join us for an 

information session on February 13th, 2019 at 7pm 

at St. Faith's Anglican Church 11725 93 St NW, 

Edmonton, AB T5G 1E2

Please contact Arthur Dyck at 
info@edmontoncosa.org with any questions


